
 

 

Superintendent’s Message 

May 20, 2011 

 

On behalf of the Board of Education, administration, faculty & staff, we thank our residents for 
approving the school budget and bus propositions.  We truly appreciate the support our 
community has shown.  We will continue to work hard to ensure our students receive a quality 
education.  Again, thank you to all who voted on May 17th! 


